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Executive Resignation Notice. 
 

Dear Students and SUS Members 

 

 

On behalf of the 2020-2021 SUS Board of Directors, I am writing to inform you that the SUS Vice President 

External, Andrew Stahl, has resigned from his position effective September 1, 2020, due to personal 

circumstances. We wish him well and thank him for his commitment to the Student Union Society during his 

time as a student at UFV. 

 

The Board will be holding an In-camera Extraordinary Board meeting on September 11, 2020, to call a SUS By-

Election for both: the vacant Vice President External position, as well as the currently open Board positions. 

 

We are excited about the opportunity for new student voices within our Board and look forward to having a full 

executive committee again. 

 

If you have any questions regarding advocacy items or the contents of this press release, please contact us at 

info@ufvsus.ca. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Jessica Levesque 

UFVSUS President. 
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